
 
 
 

Notification 

 

Subject: Empanelment of Chartered Accountant firms/LLPs for the year 2024-2025 

 

A one time online window is being provided by ICAI for four days from 05 July 2024 to 08 

July 2024 to all the CA firms/LLPs, who have completed their online application with this 

office for the empanelment year 2024-2025, to update/add/delete the data relating to their 

branch(es)  alongwith their member(s) stationed at a particular branch.  

CA firms/LLPs desireous of making any modification in their branch related information may 

do so at https://app.meficai.org/cagBranchDetails during the above referred period of four 

days. CA firms/LLPs who do not make any modification, data already filed with this office 

will be considered ‘as it is’.   

 

 

  

  


